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From:  Ellen E. Mauer, PhD 

Subject:  Appoint Legal Counsel 

 Yearly, we appoint our legal counsel.  This does not prohibit us from 
using any other legal counsel as we see fit, but we are supposed to select one 
as our official legal representation.  We pay a $50 retainer per month that 
goes very quickly, then we are charged hourly.  (or by the minute, it seems)  
I would recommend that we continue with Hodges, Loizzi, Eisenhammer, 
Rodick, & Kohn.  They are a full service organization and we work well with 
them.   

 We would ask you to put this appointment on the consent agenda for 
the next meeting. 

 

  


